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Comment:
These rules are not necessary, would cause the courts more time and money as well as the owners of the
properties. The only tenants it would help are the ones that are trying to cause issues for the owners and those
are by no means the majority. It is in everyone’s best interest, if evictions have to happen, for the process to be
as straight forward and simple as possible. This proposal complicates and lengthens the process. This is
unnecessary and harmful to all involved.


